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Re: Agenda Item 9(c) Discussion of Ordinance 967

My name is James Nelson and I've lived in Shoreline for over 40 years and currently live in
the Richmond Beach area. I support the City of Shoreline acquiring the beach parcel at the
southern end of 27th Ave NW. My wife and I have 5 kids and have enjoyed the access to the
beach at that location and want to encourage the city to acquire it. It provides a much-needed
safe crossing over the train tracks. I would also support the City prohibiting public parking on
27th Ave NW to help keep the serene atmosphere. 

Thank you,

James Nelson
2611 NW 197th St, Shoreline, WA 98177
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